

The mission of Pineville Neighbors
Place is to connect our neighbors
affected by poverty and
homelessness to available services,
empower our neighbors to make
life sustaining choices, and unify
the community of Pineville.

February, 2018

### **Thanks**





Special thanks to <u>Pineville United Methodist Church</u> and <u>Pineville Church of the Nazarene</u> for their recent gifts to support the work of Pineville Neighbors Place.

#### Partnership with Crisis Assistance



We are trained to do referrals for aid from <u>Crisis Assistance</u>. If you know someone who is in immediate need of help with rent or utility bills, they can contact Jane at the email or phone number below. We will set up an appointment to meet them and do an interview.

#### **Board Members**



Jane Shutt, Executive Director



Mary Jo Patterson, Treasurer



Kathryn Jenkins, Secretary



Kevin Kendrick

## **Pineville Prayer Breakfast**

7:00 am, Wednesday, February 7th Park Place Restaurant 10517 Park Road

Referend Marianne Romanat, Pastor, Light of Christ United Methodist Church, will lead the devotion.

Come fellowship, pray and learn more about your partners in faith, community, and compassion!

There is no cover charge—simply order off the menu and enjoy the food and fellowship.



# **March Madness**

We are planning a day of surprises for the teachers at Sterling Elementary on Thursday, March 15. They have no PTA to support them. March can be a long month with no breaks so we thought some treats might brighten their day. If you or your small group would like to donate some home-baked treats, please contact Jane.



## Office Space Needed

Please join us in prayer as we search for the space where God wants to house Pineville Neighbors Place. We would like to have space for:

- ⇒ Office for meeting with neighbors
- ⇒ Classroom space/computer lab
- ⇒ And room for more!

For more information, contact Jane Shutt, pinevilleneighborsplace@gmail.com or 704.972.8722.